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This letter is to officially inform you that I will be your homeroom teacher for the 2019-20 school year.  I am excited to get started!

KNIGHT PRIDE: 

BE SAFE, BE RESPECTFUL, BE RESPONSIBLE AND BE YOUR BEST!!!

You are the oldest students in the elementary.  Because of this, I expect great leadership!  You will need to be a positive role model for the younger students, lend a helping hand where needed, and give your best effort in everything you do! 
I have created a webpage for our class.  On the web page, you will find the Friday Note, my weekly lessons plans ,forms you may need, and special announcements. This site can be accessed from school’s website.  http://www.emknights.org Click:  Menu, Student Resources, Elementary Websites and then 5th and 6th Website.
One special note on the supply list: Book covers need to be the Jumbo size. We will cover textbooks the first day of class. 

More information concerning classroom policies, procedures and schedules will be sent home the first week of school.

Many of you may have questions about 6th grade. If you need to contact me before school starts, please do so at rkuhlman@emknights.org.  One of my goals as a teacher is to communicate with students and parents on a regular basis.  Please feel free to contact me if you have questions, concerns, or just want to chat during the course of the year.  Keeping an open line of communication will make for a successful year.  Please do not hesitate to contact me!
Enjoy the last few days of summer! 

Sincerely,
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Mrs. Kuhlman


